
 

TOWN OF EAGAR 

MEETING TYPE MEETING 

MARCH 05, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, 22 WEST 2ND STREET 

 

STAFF COMMUNICATION 

DEPARTMENT:  Community Development Department   

PRESENTATION:  Approval of Contractor for Ramsey Park Remodel   

AGENDA ITEM:  I  

BUDGET IMPACT:  $152,500 of CDBG funds  

HISTORY:  Council previously approved going out for proposals on this project 
so it can be completed within the grant timeframe. Two proposals were received 
for this project.  The General contractor that town staff selected had the most 
comprehensive plan for the entirety of the project and not just certain aspects.   
Town staff noticed and were informed about problems with the roof of the facility 
and it is staff recommendation that council look into replacing the roof in the 
near future, if not during this project, to avoid potential collapse and ruining of 
the upgrades.    

 

ATTACHMENTS: None  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff would recommend approval of Hamblin 
Building System to be the General Contractor for the Ramsey Park Remodel 
CDBG project.   

 

 


